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CLARK COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT
NEWS RELEASE

For Immediate Release Nov. 29, 2016

Contact David Roddy, (702) 799-5304

Officers will conduct free safety check and replace child car seats
Event will focus on community safety and help parents protect their children

LAS VEGAS – The Clark County School District (CCSD) Police Department, in conjunction with 
representatives from the Nevada Highway Patrol and AAA, will conduct free car seat safety 
checks and replace up to 100 convertible child car safety seats or boosters on Saturday, Dec. 3.

The event, which is open to the public, will take place from 8 a.m. to noon at the Nevada Highway 
Patrol Southern Command Office, located at 4615 W. Sunset Road, Las Vegas.

During the event, parents can have officers inspect their child safety seats to make sure they are 
properly installed and in good working condition. Seats that are not in working order or parents 
who do not have a seat will receive a replacement or new seat. The child must be present and 
the department will replace or give away up to 100 new seats.

“The holiday season is upon us and with that, it also brings a lot of distractions and additional 
traffic as people are shopping and traveling,” said CCSD Officer Robert Mayer. “The holidays are 
a time for family and for celebrating, so with this event, we are promoting safety and helping 
families to protect their children.”

For more information about this event, contact Officer Mayer at 702-366-5244. To learn more 
about the Clark County School District, visit ccsd.net.
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